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NCPDP VERSION D.Ø  
NCPDP VERSION D.Ø specifications are being e-mailed to all PACE software vendors. This 
mailing will be completed by Monday October 17, 2011.  

NCPDP Version D.Ø specifications are also available: 

• On the Pennsylvania Department of Aging’s website at www.aging.state.pa.us      
• By e-mail or USPS  by contacting Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 

Using software vendor information supplied by providers, the Quality Assurance Department 
at Magellan Health Services began contacting all PACE software vendors beginning 
September 12, 2011 to schedule NCPDP vD.Ø testing. Software vendors having questions 
concerning this process should contact Dorothea Roane at the vendor certification line: 804-
217-7900.      

NCPDP Version D.Ø testing will occur between November 14 and December 16, 2011. The 
testing process will be administered by our Quality Assurance Department. 

Software vendors who have been certified for NCPDP vD.Ø processing by Magellan Health 
Services are not required to recertify UNLESS their provider(s) submit claims, or anticipate 
submitting claims, for either the Automotive Catastrophic Loss Benefits Continuation Fund     
(AutoCAT)  or Workers’ Compensation Security Fund  (WCSF). These two (2) plans use the 
Workers’ Compensation segment and have specific testing criteria developed for their testing. 
 
NCPDP Version D.Ø claims from approved vendors will be accepted December 5, 2011.                                                                                                                                 
 
Claims using either NCPDP v5.1 or vD.Ø will be accepted from December 5 though 
December 31, 2011.  
 
Only NCPDP vD.Ø claims will be accepted effective January 1, 2012.  

To schedule testing for NCPDP vD.Ø, please contact the 

Vendor Certification Line 1-804-217-7900. 

Please direct specification requests or other questions to Provider Services                                 
at 1-800-835-4080. 

http://www.aging.state.pa.us/

